
 

 

 

 
           6 August 2024 

 

Te Whare Wai Para Nuku Moa Point sludge minimisation facility crane installation  

 

Tēnā koe 

As part of the wider project to build the new sludge minimisation facility, the team will be 
installing a tower crane next to Stewart Duff Drive.  

To install the crane safely, we need to close the southern part of Stewart Duff Drive 
for four days from 12 August 2024.  

 

 

Access to businesses in Freight Drive and the long-term parking will remain open.  

We apologise for any inconvenience during this work.  

  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.  

For more information on the facility we are building, visit wellington.govt.nz/sludge  

 

  

Nga mihi nui  
 
Russell Obee   
Community Liaison – Sludge Minimisation Facility Project   
McConnell Dowell – HEB Joint Venture 
0800 796 525 
Email: sludge@wcc.govt.nz  
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